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Bulgaria continues to be supportive of the Commission on Population and 



- Due consideration should be given to the regional dimension. It could be done by increasing the 

participation of the UN Regional Commissions to report on the progress in implementing the ICPD 

PoA in their respective regions. The representatives of the UNFPA regional offices can be invited 

as guests or panelists to bring the field perspective to the discussions; 

- The participation of civil society in the sessions of the Commission should be strengthened. It could 

be done by holding dedicated civil society events ahead of the sessions of the Commission or 

having open informals as we had 


